
 

  

SEN. MORAN EXPRESSES OUTRAGE AT BOEING 

DEPARTURE FROM WICHITA 

  
WASHINGTON, DC – Sen. Jerry Moran (R-Kan.) released the following statement today in 

response to Boeing’s announcement that they plan to close their Wichita facility within the next 

two years. 

  

“Today I join thousands of Kansans who are outraged by the announcement that Boeing will be 

closing its Wichita defense facility – leaving the future for hundreds of Kansas workers in 

jeopardy. As recently as 10 months ago, I joined these workers and local and state officials in 

Wichita to celebrate Boeing’s victory in the tanker competition. During the competition for the 

contract, Boeing pledged that a win would bring approximately 7,500 jobs to Kansas, including 

hundreds of Boeing jobs associated with the finishing work on the new tankers. It is hard to 

believe that conditions would have changed so rapidly over the past few months to bring about 

the decision to not only move the tanker finishing work elsewhere, but to also close down the 

entire facility. The fact that Boeing is now refusing to honor its commitment to the people of 

Kansas is greatly troubling to me and to thousands of Kansans who trusted that Boeing’s promise 

would be kept. 

  

“Furthermore, it was merely six weeks ago when Boeing officials announced they were studying 

the future of the Wichita site. In this short amount of time, I have urged Boeing leadership to 

meet with state and local officials to discuss alternatives to the closure of its facility. To my 

dismay, Boeing’s senior leadership chose not to meet with local Wichita officials or even give 

them a serious opportunity to work together on a different plan for the future. I am astonished 

Boeing would make such a hasty decision without considering all of the alternatives or the 

significant impact this decision will have. 

  

“A company so much a part of the Wichita community for 80 years should not make this 

decision lightly. I strongly urge Boeing’s senior leaders to reconsider this decision that will have 

a devastating impact on hundreds of Kansas families. Boeing has been a vital part of our 

community and we want them to remain in Wichita for many years to come. In the days ahead, I 

will continue to do all I can to encourage Boeing to fulfill their pledge to the Wichita 

community.” 
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Follow Senator Moran on Facebook, Twitter, and YouTube. You can also sign up for his newsletter: 

 
 


